Consultation outcome: Wet wipes
containing plastic: proposed ban on
the manufacture, supply and sale

The UK Government, Welsh Government, Scottish Government and the Department
of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs for Northern Ireland want your
view on a proposed ban on the manufacture, supply and sale of wet wipes
containing plastic in the UK. The proposal is aimed at reducing plastic and
microplastic pollution, particularly in our waters.
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